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system, a secure online database available to more than 1,000 civil and criminal law enforcement 
agencies.  While the FTC does not resolve individual consumer problems, your complaint will 
help us investigate companies that may be unlawfully calling consumers listed on the National 
Do Not Call Registry and could lead to law enforcement action.  For more information about 
limiting unwanted calls and emails, please visit http://www.consumer.ftc.gov/articles/0262-
stopping-unsolicited-mail-phone-calls-and-email.  
 

In light of the considerations discussed above, the Commission has determined that the 
public interest would best be served by issuing the Decision and Order in the above-titled 
proceeding in final form without any modifications.  The final Decision and Order and other 
relevant materials are available from the Commission’s website at http://www.ftc.gov.  It helps 
the Commission’s analysis to hear from a variety of sources in its work and it thanks you again 
for your comment.  
 

By direction of the Commission, Commissioner McSweeny not participating.  
 
 

 
Donald S. Clark 
Secretary  

 
 
   

 


